8/18/18

Dear Cheer and Dance Families,

Carrin Vallely and I have the privilege of running the snack bar for the Thursday afternoon football games. The snack bar is a great fund raiser for our program and helps to keep our family contributions lower. We will be opening on Thursday, August 30th. We need to get a startup fund so we can shop for food and drinks to stock the snack bar. This is where you all come in!

We are asking that **each athlete bring a \$20 donation to practice next week.** Cash/check donations can be given to Camryn Vallely (Varsity Dance) or Mandy Brucato (Varsity Cheer). Optionally, you can make an online donation via PayPal HERE.

We also need **parent volunteers to work a shift in the snack bar.** Look for the SUG invite or click <u>HERE</u> to sign-up now.

Thank you for your support!

Questions? Call/Text: Anna Lamboy at 949-394-2717, or Carrin Vallely at 949-291-1698